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February 1, 2024 

 
 
Dear EC Community, 
 
A reminder that campuswide electricity will be turned off between 6:30 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. tomorrow, 
February 2, and remain off until NYSEG completes their work, which could be one hour to all day. 
[See original email notice for additional details.] 
 
All on-campus classes are canceled and offices closed on Friday, 2/2. All off-campus classes, such as 
nursing clinicals, internships, practicums, and student teaching will take place.  
 
UPDATES: 

• Grab & Go breakfast and lunch (if necessary) options will be available in the Campus Center 
lobby.  

• Meier Hall is on a separate power loop and will not lose power until very late in the day 
tomorrow, if at all.  All students will have access to Meier’s first floor restrooms and Stephans 
Lounge for studying and charging electronic devices. 

 
As soon as testing is complete and EC’s electricity is back up, a text alert will be sent to the campus 
community. To ensure you’re signed up for the alerts, log into the alert system and confirm that your 
information is correct.  The log-in information for registration is your Elmira College email address and 
secure password. 
 
This email and any updates will also be posted to the homepage of MyEC. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
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